From: "Kreklow, Steven” <Steven Kreklow@milwaukeecountywi.gov>

To: “Barrett, John" <John.Barrett@wicourts gov>, "Mitchell, Kerry" <Kerry Mi...
Date: 5/18/2017 10:49 AM

Subject: Re: Equity Plan

Hi Kerry,

I can confirm that John and | spoke this morning and agread on the funding plan.

Thanks.

Steven R. Kreklow

Director of Performance, Strategy & Budget
Department of Administrative Services

901 North 9th Street, Room 308
Milwaukee, Wi 53233

E steven kreklow@milwaukeecountywi.gov<maiito:steven kreklow@milwaukeecountywi.gov>

P: 414.278.4139
C: 414.405.8556

From: John Barrett <John Barrett@wicourts.gov>
Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2017 10:45:55 AM

To: Mitchell, Kerry

Cc: Kreklow, Steven

Subject; Equity Plan

Kerry-

Good news. | spoke to Steve Kreklow this morning. He said he was okay with the Equity plan and our
funding of it Are you putting it on the agenda or are we?

John Barrett
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